
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
Region I 

One Congress Street Suite 1100 
Boston, Massachusetts 02114-2023 

 
 
 
May 27, 2008 
 
Mr. Richard W. Gates, Remediation Project Manager 
Corporate Environmental Programs     
General Electric Company 
159 Plastics Avenue       
Pittsfield, MA 01201       Via Electronic and U.S. Mail 
 
         
Re: General Electric’s May 8, 2008, Submittal Titled Allendale School Property Vegetative 

Planting Plan, GE-Pittsfield/Housatonic River Site, Pittsfield, Massachusetts. 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gates: 
 
The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is in receipt of your May 9, 2008 report titled 
Allendale School Property Vegetative Planting Plan (the “Planting Plan”), submitted in response 
to EPA’s letter dated April 30, 2008. 
 
EPA hereby approves the Planting Plan as submitted.  GE shall implement the Planting Plan 
within 30 days of the date of this letter. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter, please call me at (617) 918-1882. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard W. Hull 
GE Facility Project Manager 
 
 
cc: 
Dean Tagliaferro, EPA   Dr. Philip Adamo, Board of Health Chairman 
John Kilborn, EPA    Rod McLaren, GE 
Rose Howell, EPA    Mike Carroll, GE  
Holly Inglis, EPA    Andrew Silfer, GE 
Sue Steenstrup, MDEP   James Nuss, ARCADIS 
Anna Symington, MDEP   James Bieke, Goodwin Procter LLP  
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Jane Rothchild, MDEP   Morgan Williams, Principal, Allendale School 
Linda Palmieri, Weston Solutions  K.C. Mitkevicius, USACE 
Pittsfield Commissioner of Public Health Public Information Repository (Berkshire Athenaeum) 
Mayor James Ruberto, City of Pittsfield Chris Ferry, ASRC 
Tom Hickey, PEDA 


